
Dear Sir or Madam, 

  
I strongly support this intitiative. Wales has a long history of commitment to Justice and Peace and 

this development would give a forum for comprehensive and collective discussion and the thoughtful 
actions which can arise from that. I will certainly give it what energy and financial support I can. 

  

Sincerely 
  

Philip Kingston 
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